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Public Notice 

 

 

Auchterarder Town Bus 
Service 

 
 

 
Due to carriageway resurfacing, Hunter Street 
will be closed to traffic from Thursday, 20 
March 2025 for one week. 
 

As a result, Docherty’s Town Bus Service 49 will 
not be able to operate along Hunter Street 
during the closure, but will still serve Elcho 
Green and Benton Road. 
 

Residents along Hunter Street will be able to 
board/alight the Town Bus on Benton Road or 
the High Street. 
 

We apologise for any inconvenience that this 
operational change may cause. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Notice Published on 19 March 2025 
For further information: 

E-mail acbug2018@gmail.com Twitter @acbug2018  
  


